
Joe Williams 
1102 Laurelwood Court 
Jonesboro, AR  72401 
(870) 926-6906 (cell) 

 

March 25, 2020 

 
Mayor Harold Perrin 
City of Jonesboro 
Jonesboro, AR 72401 
 

Re:  Ditta/Highland Drive Development 

 

Dear Mayor Perrin: 

 

Please accept this letter in support of the proposed development of the commercial lot at the corner of 

Wofford and E. Highland Drive into a hardware store.  This appears to be the highest & best use for the 

property. 

We own a home located .7 mile east of the property in the MacArthur Park subdivision.  It is my opinion 

the development would not be a detriment to the neighborhood.  I also point out that the developer 

and business operator’s home is located about .5 mile from the proposed project. 

Regards, 

 

 

Joe Williams 

 


